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Comments: As someone who went to school for tourism, I don't believe that this current development plan is

beneficial socially or economically for the residents surrounding Holland Lake. As a Montanan, I understand how

beneficial tourism is for our state, however I don't believe that this immense upgrade of development on such a

historically important piece of land/structure can benefit the culture that the local people respect. This region has

an extensive amount of tourism already and adding this form of development will create a different community

that is currently utilizing the Holland Lake Lodge, as well as put added strain on the small communities around

the lodge. This development will benefit the builder and the wealthier class that can afford to visit. This isn't how

Montana should continue its tourism development in such historical places. Please listen carefully to the locals

around the area and do what is best for Montana. 


